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URBANA CITY COUNCIL 

SEPTEMBER 25, 2000 
 

 
   

The City Council of the City of Urbana, Illinois met is special session at 7:15 p.m. 

Monday, September 25, 2000 in the Urbana City Council Chambers at 400 South Vine Street. 

  Present at the meeting were Members of the Council:  Hayes, Patt, Taylor and 

Wyman – 4; absent – Huth, Kearns, and Whelan – 3 (all excused). 

  There being a quorum, the meeting was called to order at 7:24 p.m. by Mayor 

Satterthwaite. 

  Mayor Satterthwaite stated that the purpose of this special meeting is to consider 

Ordinance No. 2000-09-105:  An Ordinance Approving a Permanent License Agreement with 

the Board of Trustees of the University of Illinois for the Installation of University Utilities 

Along Main Street and Harvey Street. 

  Mayor Satterthwaite reported that the University of Illinois requested that this 

ordinance be removed from consideration at this time.  There were no objections. 

  There being no further business to come before the Council, Mayor Satterthwaite 

declared the meeting adjourned at 7:26 p.m. 

 

 

Tod Satterthwaite    ___________________________________ 
Mayor      Phyllis D. Clark, City Clerk 

*This meeting was broadcast on Cable Television. 



 

 

   


	STATE OF ILLINOIS                                                                                             CITY OF URBANA
	SPECIAL MEETING


